Freedom of Information Act 2000 – food health and safety

Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:
Pertaining to Iceland, Freezer Centre, 549 Saffron Lane, Leicester, LE2 6UL, please provide the following information:

1) Food Hygiene Inspection Report relating to routine inspection carried out on 31/01/17.

Answer: Please find attached report
2) If this is not the most recent food hygiene inspection, the Food Hygiene Inspection Report relating to the more recent inspection as well.

N/A

3) Inspection Reports relating to any non-routine food hygiene/safety visits completed in the past 12 months.

Below are the records of two revisits following the January 2017 inspection:

Feb 23 2017: “Revisit - spoke to the manager - action taken regarding food found past use by date - staff have had refresher training on 'chilled date checking' - booklet completed by staff.  Food still above load line in freezers.  Manager to action.  Other cleaning issues from report completed.”

Mar 15 2017: “Revisit to check that food is now stored below load lines in the freezer - all ok and procedure in place not to stock freezers above the load line - no further action.”

4) Health and Safety Reports relating to any site visits completed in the past 12 months.

No health and safety inspections have been carried out in the last 12 months.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 
